
Electoral Board of King & Queen County met Monday, March 11, 2024 in Office of GR. 	  
EB meeting was called to order @11:04 a.m. by Stuart Swilley, Chair. 
In Attendance: Stuart Swilley, Linda Culbreth, Martha E. Hart, & GR Diane Klausen. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read, reviewed, & unanimously approved with corrections. 

Old Business:   

1.	 EB & GR reviewed Tuesday, March 5, 2024 Presidential Primary regarding, but not limited to, issues re:       	 	
	 voter accessibility, parking, & security.  

New Business: 

2. 	 GR informed EB: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 Primary list of candidates will be provided by  
	 ELECT on April 15, 2024. 
2a)	 GR & EB reviewed supply orders in preparation for June 18, 2024 Primary. 
2b)	 Tentative dates for Logic & Accuracy (L&A) Testing will be Wednesday, April 17, 		 	 	 	
	 Friday, April 19, or Monday, April 22, 2024.  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 **GR will schedule & notify EB & K&Q County Party Chairs.	 
2c)	 Early Voting for Tuesday, June 18, 2024 Primary begins Friday, May 3, 2024.	 	  
2d)	 Other Primary planning schedules were reviewed, including OE Training. 
2e)	 Juneteenth, Wednesday, June 19, 2024 is a Federal Holiday.  	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 **Post-Election Canvass:  Thursday, June 20, 2024, @10:00 a.m.; 
	 **Conclusion of Post-Election Canvass, as well as Provisional Ballot Meeting if needed:	 	 	 	
	 	 Monday, June 24, 2024 @10: a.m. 

3.	 GR informed EB: **ELECT Training for GR by Virginia State Board of Elections Workshop  
	 scheduled Thursday, July 18, 2024 @Double Tree Hotel, Midlothian, Va. 
	 **Required Legislative Changes Webinar for EB scheduled Wednesday, July 24, 2024. 
	 	 	 	  
4.         **Next meeting of K&Q County EB: Monday, April 8, 2024. 

There being no further business, K&Q County EB meeting adjourned @11:57 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Martha Edwards Hart 

Secretary 
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